
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                          

     August 23, 2022 
 

 
Re: Replacement of County Bridge No. G1409 

Washington Corner Road over Indian Grove Brook 
Borough of Bernardsville, Somerset County, NJ 
Construction Notification Letter  

 
Dear Resident, 
 
You may have recently noticed the “on or about” advanced notification signs posted on Washington Corner 
Road and Variable Message Board Signs on Mendham Road informing the public of an upcoming 
construction project with a road closure and detour scheduled to begin on Tuesday, September 6th.  This 
Somerset County project will involve the replacement of the existing bridge at the intersection of 
Washington Corner and Hardscrabble Roads with adjacent roadway reconstruction and safety 
improvements.   The posted detour route will utilize Mendham Road, Lloyd Road, and Hardscrabble Road. 
Access to all driveways, dwellings, and mailboxes within the project limits will be maintained at all times 
during construction.  It is anticipated that the project will be substantially completed with the road re-
opened by mid-December 2022.  Additional project/detour information and construction updates will be 
provided in the near future on the County’s website address www.co.somerset.nj.us via the Road Projects 
& Construction Announcements link.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time before or during construction in case you have any questions, 
comments, or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
        Paolo Bonite 

 
Paolo Bonite, EIT 
Engineer I - Bridges 
(908) 231-7024 
pbonite@co.somerset.nj.us 

 
 
cc:  B. Maurer, C. Mawhinney, J. Loterena, File 


